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Summary_Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  held on 1st September, 2022 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the meeting held on the 

25th August, 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record.  

The Acting Treasurer then presented the Weekly Financial reports. Receipts from the sale of ‘CCFC 

Season Tickets’ were not shown and the Acting treasurer said the proceeds would be in the 

Benevolent Box along with visitor payments and that the box is opened monthly. The Secretary 

commented on the bank balances which were remaining at levels not seen for a long time and 

reminded the Committee that there is a variability caused by the different cycles of receipts vs 

payments. He further commented that the figures showed the necessity of functions as without them 

the Club would close. This is because the members contribution to the sales is insufficient to cover 

the costs.  The reports were accepted. 

 

Correspondence: 

 

The Secretary read out a resignation letter from the General Manager. The Secretary commented 

that he had done a good job in sorting out areas where the Club could reduce costs, and these have 

been successfully implemented. A point raised by him about the need for a bar Steward/ General 

Manager with real knowledge of hospitality and more formal staff managing is very valid and will 

be discussed in the Finance meeting. A brief discussion on staffing took place and the Secretary said 

the Club needed someone that could deal with the technical issues e.g., lines, pumps etc.  

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

Any other business: 

 

The issue of drinking up times was raised and the Secretary will produce a new notice for the bars 

and the front door to clarify matters.   

 

The Entertainment secretary put forwards some proposals for artists over the Xmas period and these 

were agreed. 

 

The Vice chairwoman mentioned a person that would like to do some volunteer bar work and she 

will pass the details to the Secretary. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 


